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I oppose SB210.  I had to prove citizenship to get a drivers license. That was 

reasonable and I have/had no objection to it. The voter rolls are drawn from this. I 

was only born once, and in the United States, It's absurd I have to remind lawmakers 

of this. I already provided Oregon with proof of that. How can it possibly change? I 

shouldn't have to provide proof of my last name if it's different from the birth 

certificate. And, in fact, that was also proven to DMV so I could get and/or update my 

drivers license. Forcing me to take time off work and stand in lines to prove it again is 

harassment. Forcing me to take time off work and stand in long lines to vote is also 

harassment. I won't feel safe. Conservative people tend to be violent. I shouldn't be 

exposed to that. I, at least, can take time off work to do these things. There are many 

who can't afford it or might lose their jobs because of it. The only possible reason for 

this is to try to disenfranchise women, disabled, poor and rural people. Allowing an 

enraged toddler to dictate policy is asinine. Who lets their children rule the 

household? Bad parents do. Yet here we are letting an enraged toddler rule our 

country. This has to stop. Mail in voting is safe and reliable. There's no reason to 

change it, despite all the nonsense conservatives make up in order to enable the 

enraged toddler. 


